
Minutes of the QCGC General Meeting of July 27, 2022

President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.

Board Members in attendance were Pam Williams, Norma Schellberg, Margie 
Barber, and Dick Sussman. Absent were John Gelber, Mark Hester, and Janice 
Messer.

 Pam welcomed all the Club attendees and guests. A brief business meeting 
followed.

 The Minutes of the June 29, 2022 General Meeting and the July 13, 2022 
Board Meeting were approved as corrected.

 Margie Barber gave the Treasurer’s report.  As of today, July 27, 2022, total 
Dues Revenue collected for the year ending December 31, 2022, is $890.00. 
Total Expenses are $209.26, leaving a total of Revenue over Expenses of 
$680.74.

 Membership Chair Dick Sussman reported that our current membership as 
of today remains at 63.

 As Communications Chair, Dick also reminded the meeting attendees that 
our website continues to be enriched with many new links being added. The 
address is: https://qcgenealogy.com/ 

 The business meeting was adjourned at 11:05.

 Pam then invited all the meeting attendees to move to the tables in the back 
of the room, gathering in groups of five or six to discuss whatever topics of 
genealogy they choose.  Another objective of these “break-out” meetings is 
to get to know each other better.

The next QCGC General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 31, 2022, at 
11:00 a.m. in the Ocotillo/Mesquite rooms. The topic will be to continue our 
“Small Group Discussions” so we can each share our individual genealogy 
questions and adventures.

https://qcgenealogy.com/

